MEMORANDUM

DATE:

September 13, 2022
TO:


Mayor & City Council 



CC:


Mercy Rushing, City Manager
FROM:

David Madsen
SUBJECT:
Council Meeting Agenda Item: Replat of Lots 5 and 6 Block 55 Mineola Townsites
Background Information:  The lots are located on 304 and 312 Wigley Street. The property line runs through the structure on Lot 5 and needs to be corrected. This will go against our ordinance by creating a smaller lot than is allowed but the property line can needs to be moved. Our City attorney did advise that this was acceptable. 

Recommendation:  Planning & Zoning recommends approval of the request. 
Final Disposition:

